
August 4, 2024 
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 
-------- FROM THE PASTOR -------- 

 

This weekend we welcome Fr. John LaRossa 

to St. Paul Parish.  Thank you in advance for 
your support for the Food For The Poor 

Ministry. 
 

Next week all are invited to my installation as 
Pastor of our Parish at the 9am Sunday Mass.  

A reception will be held in the Parish Hall 

after the Mass. 
 

Next week the new outside statue of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary will be installed at the 

entrance of the church.  We will bless and 
dedicate the statue before the 7pm Holy Day 

Vigil Mass on August 14th.  Mass on the Holy 
Day for the Assumption (August 15) will be 

at 9am. 
 

Don’t forget that we are now celebrating 
daily Mass on Fridays at 8:30am.  After Mass, 

all are invited to the Rectory for coffee and 
doughnuts. 
 

Fr. Dave 

 
 

Saturday Mass 5pm - Sunday Mass 9am 
Daily Mass Monday/Tuesday/Friday at 8:30am 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30pm - Sunday 8:30am 
 

 
Visit the Friends of St. Paul’s Facebook page at: 

www.facebook.com/698842276869943 

-------- PARISH NEWS ------- 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 7/28 – 8/10 in loving memory of 

Dennis Cogdell, By Katherine Skinner 
 

Special Appeal for the Homeless Ministry – The Homeless Ministry 
carried out by our Society of St Vincent de Paul has been experiencing 

record numbers of homeless this summer.  The extreme weather has 
added to their suffering.  We are in need of donations of items such as 

nutritional shakes, protein/granola bars, trail mix, travel size tissues and 

hand sanitizer.  Any donation will be gratefully accepted and appreciated.  
 

Food Closet – Any monetary donations to assist with the purchasing of 
Bread/Milk/Eggs vouchers from the Sunset Market downtown will be 

deposited and remitted through our parish. Please make checks payable 
to: St Paul Parish.  There are Special Offering Envelopes on the 

windowsills. Please notate Food Closet. 
 

Our Parish Bazaar is scheduled for Saturday Nov. 2 and Sunday, Nov. 

3, 2024. We are looking for new people to join our group of crafters and 
workers.  If you are interested in joining, please call Rosina 302-328-

0364 or Joann 302-421-1291. 
 

-------- OTHER NEWS ------- 

 
Diocese of Wilmington Marian Pilgrimage - September 28, 2024, 

from 9:30 am until 5:00 pm at Holy Spirit Church, 12 Winder Road in 
New Castle. Reverend Sebastian White, O.P., editor-in-chief of Magnificat 

magazine will be the keynote speaker. The Pilgrimage begins with Mass at 
10:00 am and concludes with the Vigil Mass at 4:00 pm.  Bishop Koenig 

will preside. The pilgrimage will also include Confessions, the Rosary, and 
Eucharistic Adoration. Holy Spirit Church in New Castle is the home of the 

over two-story tall, stainless-steel statue of Our Lady Queen of Peace 

created by master sculptor Charles Parksi.  The Marian Pilgrimage is free 
and open to the public. More information is available at:  

 
www.cdow.org/MarianPilgrimage 

www.facebook.com/CDOWMarianPilgrimage. 
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Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday Aug 3 - 5:00pm 
Dr. Thomas C. Scott 

Sunday Aug 4- 9:00am 
Mass for the People 

Monday Aug 5- 8:30pm 
Helen Brannon 

Tuesday Aug 6 - 8:30am 
Margaret Townsend 

Friday Aug 9 - 8:30am 
Gerald Murray 

Saturday Aug 10 - 5:00pm 
Joe Eddis 

Sunday Aug 11- 9:00am 
Carla Ann Diska 

 
 

 
 


